
Route 12 - Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

September 29, 1977 

Clarence M, Kelley, Director 
Federal ureau of Investigation 
Washington, D. C, 

Dear 1,1r. Kelley: 

Your registered letter of September 28, 1977, arrived this morning. 

Enclosed is Check in amount of $62.00 for the 620 pages of documents 
which you are releasing under FOIFA pursuant to request by Harold 
Weisberg for informatinn concerning him. 

According to your letter, those documents will be forwarded upon receipt 
of payment. 

Sincerely, 

Lillian Weisberg 

Enc.: check 


